
Good Afternoon Sanford Creek Families, 

I wish you all a safe & happy track-out and Spring holiday break with family and friends (with 
still a bit of distance)!  Have fun and we’ll see you on April 14th!  

Tiffany Rich, Principal 

_________________________________________________________________________
______________________ 

March 29-30:  Remote Learning Days for ALL Students 

No live instruction.  Students are marked present with submission of an assignment. 

Track Out begins March 31 

ALL Students return to learning April 14 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Moving from VA to In-Person 

If you wish for your child(ren) to move from Virtual Academy to In-Person Instruction 
for the remainder of the school year,  please note there is a high probability that your 
child’s homeroom teacher will change and naturally, the daily schedule will be different.   

Families wishing to make a change must email me directly (trich@wcpss.net) by 
April 1. 

Families who requested a change will be notified by April 7th.  Specific classroom 
details (such as daily schedule, HW routines, Units of Study and more) will come from 
your child’s in-person teacher no later than April 
12.  _____________________________________________________________________
___________________________ 

LAST CALL for Student Pictures for 2020-2021 

Tomorrow, March 29th  (10AM-1PM)               Signupgenius Link for 3/29/2021  

Changes to Eating and Drinking Guidelines, Health Reminders and Bus Rider Info.  

 WCPSS sent a District Update email last week that had lots of information on changes to 
eating and drinking guidance, health reminders, and bus rider information.  

Please be sure you are aware of these important updates before school resumes in April. 
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_________________________________________________________________________
______________________ 

Virtual Academy 4th Quarter Distribution on April 13 (11am-4pm) 

https://www.wcpss.net/sanfordcreekes 

_________________________________________________________________________
______________________ 

Mark your calendar… Our next PTA (board) meeting is scheduled for April 19 @ 
6pm.  

RSVP scepta@outlook.com for meeting link.  See you there! 
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